
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

April 20, 2023 

 

 

Student Access Center Letter of Commendation 

 

I am pleased to write this letter of commendation for KP Preut, who 

volunteered as a note taker for students with disabilities in academic classes 

during the spring 2023 semester. 

 

The skills exhibited by KP included sensitivity to students with disabilities, 

planning, flexibility, teamwork, and interpersonal communication at a 

professional level with instructors, fellow students, and university staff. KP 

has contributed beyond expectation and, in so doing, has made the University 

a better place to work and learn. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Andrew Shoemaker 

Executive Director, University Academic Support Centers 

 

 


